The Task force did not meet this month.

RESOLUTION:

The Climate Action Council Scoping Plan resolution was presented to the Board in August 2022 for its approval. The members of the task recommended to have the Village Board pass the resolution after review by the Board and the Village attorney at its October 15 meeting.

The Local Champions group is having a ZOOM meeting on November 29 featuring a presention by former State Senator Jen Metzger who will provide an update on the Climate Leadership and Community Protection Act (CLCPA) and the Climate Action Council (CAC) Scoping Plan. This may help to provide you with more details and answers to any questions on the CLCPA and with deciding on the resolution's passage. Vanessa Bertozzi of Partners for Climate Action Hudson Valley will provide the ZOOM link. You are all invited. If you'd like to join the presentation let me know, and I will pass on your e-mail to Vanessa.

CLIMATE SMART COMMUNITIES CERTIFICATION:

The Task Force has been working with Tara Donadio on gathering information and documentation to support the Village's bronze certification in the Climate Smart program. With the completion of the greenhouse gas inventory report, we estimate that we will have a sufficient number of points to submit our application to the DEC by January 2023. Thanks to Nicole Heeder, Kristy Silvia and Dave Booth for their help in getting the information needed to complete the report. Once it is finalized, we will need to post it on the Village website.

CEC LEADERSHIP PROGRAM UPDATE:

We are continuing to organize our Air Heat Pump campaign. I would like to reach out to the Village residents by posting our flyer on Next Door and sending out an e-mail blast with the Board's permission.